
 

Friday 11th July 2025 

Here is the Year Five team! 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Here is who will teaching and supporting your children in Year Five. 

  

              
Mr. Clayton 

5C 

 

 
Miss. Spencer 

5S 

 
Mrs. McLeod 

4D will become 5C 

4M will become 5S 

If you have any questions, please do ask your child’s current class teacher. 

Kind regards 

Ms. Claire Westcott 

Headteacher 


